
A SEASON OF LEARNING

As we celebrate this joyful season, let’s make sure learning 
continues uninterrupted by being "On Time, In School, Every 
Day." During the busy holiday season, help your child stay on 
track by planning ahead: lay out clothes and pack backpacks the 
night before to streamline mornings and avoid holiday stress. 

Let’s make every day count, because Every 
Day Matters – especially in December with

the holiday break quickly approaching! 

AND JOY! 




